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22nd September 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

NMPAT have been running endangered instrument clubs (formally known as exotic instrument clubs) for several 

years and we are pleased to be able to continue to offer group lessons on selected instruments at a subsidised cost 

again this year.   

 

Students have the opportunity to learn a brand new instrument - oboe, bassoon or double bass – for just £30 per 

term.  For the first year, students will have group lessons (up to 6 students per 30 minutes) at NMPAT, Kettering 

Road, Northampton and instrument loan is included in the cost.   

 

Following their first year of learning, NMPAT offer a wide range of progression opportunities including individual 

lessons, Saturday Centres and auditions for County Group membership.  Learning an endangered instrument allows 

students to develop their team work and ensemble skills, as well as dedication and commitment. 

 

We have attached aflyer, which includes a link to the NMPAT website where parents can find further information 

and register using the online form. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Laura Bendy 

Communications and Events Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

Northamptonshire Music and Performing Arts Trust 

125 Kettering Road 

Northampton 

NN1 4AZ 

 

 


